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Oregon's Mail-In voting and Driver Registration laws are innovative and bring the 

social requirements of our political system back to the body of people that should be 

making the decisions. Oregon has a strong record of only registering and allowing 

legal voters. There is no reason to require voters to 'vote in person' or show federally 

accepted identification. Having the ability to not disrupt my normal life and leisurely 

peruse the voters pamphlet to make my decisions is very important. I do remember 

the days of going to the local Grange to vote- after work hours, children's in arm, 

delaying dinner and bedtimes to make these important decisions. I am very 

contented with how the State of Oregon currently runs it's elections and strongly 

recommend not returning to ancient times. 


